
 

 
 

                     

 

Zachary Lisella of Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

Allendale Group Participates in the DECA 

Regional Conference 

 

On January 4
th

, 2012, Zachary Lisella, Sales 

Associate of Terrie O'Connor Realtors’ Allendale 

Group, helped out at the DECA Regional 

Conference.  DECA is a business and marketing 

club that Zach was very involved with throughout 

his high school career at Northern Highlands 

Regional High School.  The most recent 

conference was held at Ramapo College of New Jersey, where Zach is 

currently enrolled and studying business.  Along with some other 

classmates, he worked in the tabulation room, helping keep the event 

organized.  Zach continues to stay involved in DECA club with the hope that 

the experience will help him further develop his background in business and 

relationships with clients.  For any of your real estate needs, contact Zach 

Lisella at Terrie O'Connor Realtors’ Allendale Group (201) 825-0500 x79 or 

zlisella@tocr.com. 


